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Statement: 

Sweden notes the report on the Integrated Geospatial Information Framework. Sweden appreciates 
the leadership and dedicated work by the Secretariat supported by the World Bank. We also note the 
extensive consultation involving many member states. 

 
Sweden strongly supports the establishmen of a high-level group of experts on integrated geospatial 
information management as a mechanism to continue the oversight and mobilize needed resources 
to maintain the momentum of the IGIF. Sweden expresses its interest in participating in the high level 
group. 
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